
 

       
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

SPONSORSHIP REQUEST 
Please consider a sponsorship of The Christ Hospital Foundation Guild’s Reach for the Stars 2023 
fundraiser. The success of this event depends on the generosity of sponsors like YOU! 
 
WHO ARE WE? 
The Christ Hospital Foundation Guild is a volunteer group dedicated to improving the region’s health 
and wellness. We host a fundraiser each year to benefit specific patient needs. 
 
WHAT ARE THE DETAILS OF THIS FUN EVENT? 
The Reach for the Stars 2023 event will be held on September 28, 2023. Guests will enjoy a view of 
the beautiful Cincinnati skyline from the sixth floor of The Christ Hospital Joint and Spine Center while 
sampling a variety of wine and ale, noshing on culinary delights from a local chef, and browsing a 
raffle of 5-star dining, entertainment, spa, bourbon, and wine baskets. 
 
WHO WILL BENEFIT FROM THIS YEAR’S UNIQUE FUNDRAISER? 
Proceeds from Reach for the Stars 2023 will benefit The Christ Hospital Patient Assistance Program.  
Continuing the hospital’s mission of service and compassion, the program provides help with dignity, 
humanity, and respect to patients in need in our community. 
 
HOW CAN YOU PARTICIPATE IN OUR SUCCESS? 
Our sponsors’ names and logos will be placed on The Christ Hospital Guild’s webpage. In addition, 
you receive the satisfaction of knowing you are helping the most vulnerable population of patients.  
The Christ Hospital Foundation Guild asks that you please consider one of the sponsorship levels on 
the attached Sponsorship Form. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Sponsorship Chair below. Thank you very much for 
your consideration. 
 
 

Email you logo to       For additional information about the event 
Becky Hildebrandt      thechristhospital.com/guild 

Sponsorship Chair –  
The Christ Hospital Foundation Guild 
beckyhildebrandt@gmail.com 
513-200-4758 
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